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September, 2019 

Friends in Christ: 

May God's grace and blessing be upon all yours. 

We can only give thanks to our dear God for His great love 
and faithfulness.  

He gave us the grace to 
accomplish 12 tent 
campaigns, some in very 
dangerous places, but His 
protection, has been, always 
more than enough.  

Many received salvation 
while some Christians 

renewed their love and commitment with God and His 
kingdom. 

The other marvelous news is 
that the mission base is 
totally together with the 
notary fees.  Thank God and 
thanks for the generous gifts 
and prayers of all who gave 
with love and sacrifice.  What 
a relief!   

Now we can continue to 
serve with more peace and 
tranquility.  Thank you so 
much for helping us, in this 
sublime task.  

The best way to show our 
gratitude, is to continue 
serving in the work that God 
has entrusted to us more 
than 40 years ago.  

And we pray for you, that 
God will keep, protect you, 

knowing that He can bless 
and prosper the work of 
your hands, always.  

Because we have some 
money left over, we will 
use it for property 
improvements and for the 
yearly distribution (already 
started), of back packs, school material and blankets.  

In the beginning of 2019 I 
mentioned that I was going 
to Italy in March, but due to 
moving our missions base 
and raising financial support 
I was forced to change the 
date.  During this time I also 
had a bad case of laryngitis.  
It was just not the time. 

Now, thank God, I will go, 
Lord willing, on October the 1st.  The airfare was paid by a 
good friend from a church in El Paso, TX. 

God has granted me the 
opportunity and the blessing 
to visit my family and the 
Body of Christ.  My schedule 
is already very busy.  Last 
time (4 years ago) I was 
there for 70 days, and 
preached 72 times! 

During this time Wendy will 
have a ladies conferences in 
Phoenix and Seattle besides 
her activities in some 
villages in North Mexico. 
(See photos).  

We thank God to allow us to 
serve.  And we thank you for 
your prayers and support. 

Sincerely, 

 
Renato y Wendy 

www.citrmexico2.org 

 

 

PO Box 221617 -- El Paso, TX  79913 

915.581.5975 or  915.637.2519 (cell) 

Mexico Team 
C H R I S T  I S  T H E  R E D E E M E R  

 
C H R I S T  I S  T H E  R E D E E M E R  

 

 
Wendy, with camper in Los Adobes, 
visiting also 3 more villages with no 

believers, no churches. 

 
Ladies conference up on the 
mountains, organized by a 

Mennonite church. 

 
At church, God's people first. 

 
The growing ladies group 

in Los Adobes. 

The little house on the prairie 

 

Never neglect needy people. 

 
Backpacks, school items, clothing, 

and grocery, are ready. 

http://www.citrmexico2.org/

